
 

 

 

 

 

PAYE Guidance for employers has moved to GOV.UK  

 

In the June edition of the Employer Bulletin we advised PAYE guidance for employers would be 

published on GOV.UK from June 2014 and that for a short time guidance would be available on both 

the HMRC and GOV.UK websites. 

Since publishing the PAYE guidance on GOV.UK we have been working to make sure there are no 

gaps in the guidance we have published, we have reviewed the feedback received and ensured that 

anyone trying to access a page on the HMRC site which has already moved gets automatically 

redirected to the new page on GOV.UK.   Any pages that are no longer current are still available on 

the National Archives site. 

The PAYE Browse page is currently a ‘beta’ version which will eventually be accessible via GOV.UK 

homepage, but in the interim you can access it via the following link https://www.gov.uk/business-

tax/paye   Anyone accessing the HMRC PAYE Home page will be redirected to this new browse page. 

We have also listened to feedback on the use of the Employers PAYE and NI Calculators and these 

tools will remain available.  

On 30 September 2014, PAYE guidance for employers fully transitioned to GOV.UK.  For latest news 

and updates on transition sign up to the blogs at https://transition.blog.gov.uk/  

 

What we haven’t done yet 

 

HMRC’s existing online services that you need to sign into such as PAYE online won’t be moving as 

part of this transition. But GOV.UK will be where you access them from and there may be some 

changes to how they look – such as adding the GOV.UK logo. In the longer term, these services will 

be completely transformed and will join our forthcoming exemplar services on GOV.UK. 

We won’t be editing HMRC manuals, notices or other technical content from the HMRC Library. But 

these will be presented in a format which makes them easier to search, easier to browse, easier to 

view and easier to print. 

At this stage HMRC will still support ‘contact us’  ‘PAYE and NI calculators’ and continue to publish 

forms so the GOV.UK content will link back to HMRC pages for this detail – until a GOV.UK solution is 

launched. 
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